
 

 

 

March 31, 2023 

 

Dear Chairwoman Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro: 

I am requesting funding for the PDK Airport Design and Demolition Administration Building for fiscal year 
2024. The entity to receive funding for this project is located at 2000 Airport Rd, Atlanta, GA 30341.  
 
Through these investments, the PDK Airport Design and Demolition Administration Building will be 

completed, including the design and demolition for new construction of a modernized, updated 

administrative building. As the second busiest airport in the state of Georgia behind only Hartsfield 

Jackson International, funding for the DeKalb Peachtree Airport and DeKalb County project is an 

appropriate use of taxpayer funds because the airport is anticipating growth and an even busier future. 

An updated Airport Administration facility will help DeKalb County meet those goals.  

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 49 U.S.C. 

47100 et seq.  

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate family. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Member of Congress 


